March 13, 2020

Dear Keystone Community,
Pending Board approval, we have made the decision to close Keystone Montessori beginning Monday, March 16th through at least Friday, March 20th due to COVID-19 national and state emergencies that have been declared.  There are no current cases of COVID-19 identified among the Keystone Community, but out of an abundance of caution for the health and safety of our students and staff, we have decided to be proactive and close the school while we monitor this quickly-developing situation.  We have not made this decision lightly and understand that this closure may put a burden on families.  Keystone’s Board of Directors will be meeting Saturday afternoon to discuss the length of the closure.
We understand that you may have many questions and concerns and we will do our best to address them. The Keystone Administration and Board of Directors will work collectively with state and county health departments in the coming days to address these concerns to help maintain the safety and education of all our students. We will also be addressing any cancellations/postponements of events, meetings and trips in separate communications.
Thank you for your support and understanding in these unprecedented times.
Sincerely,
Laura Hertzler
Head of School
Keystone Montessori 

